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On August 8th, we landed safely in the States after a smooth flight. We are very excited to be here 
and to get to spend time with our friends, family, and supporting churches. The kids have made 
some fun observations about the USA already. William loves seeing so many pick up trucks! Thank 
you for praying for us as we’ve packed up the house and made the journey to the states. We look 
forward to seeing some of you on this furlough, and appreciate 
your continued prayers!  

The Lord blessed us to help and serve at Downham Baptist Church 
for the last year and a half. August 3 was our last Sunday with 
them, and they even planned a surprise goodbye celebration. 
There were many hugs and tears as we said our goodbyes for 
now. We cannot express what a blessing they have been to us! 

Please continue to pray for Downham as they are still working to 
get their pastor’s visa approved. This has been a long and arduous 
process, but we know the Lord can undertake and make it work 
for them. 

At the end of July, Beth’s grandmother passed away. She was a 
lovely lady with a wonderful testimony. She and her husband have 
faithfully served the Lord and raised their children to love the 
Lord.  
Please pray for Beth and her family as they mourn her. Please pray especially for her husband of 65 
years as he navigates the future. We are blessed to know that will see her in Heaven, but there are 
days of mourning ahead for the family.  

Thank you, 
Sam, Beth, Ruby, and William Quinn

STARTING FURLOUGH

PRAYERS FOR BETH’S FAMILY

CONTINUE TO PRAY FOR DOWNHAM
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